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Habitat for Humanity Funding Request 

 

Report Purpose 

To obtain Council’s direction for a response to a request for funding to the 2017 Jimmy and 

Rosalynn Carter Work Project from the Habitat for Humanity. 

Recommendation 

THAT the Mayor, on behalf of Council, send a response to the April 17, 2017 letter from 

Habitat for Humanity indicating that Strathcona County does not have funding available to 

meet this request. 

 

Council History 

N/A 

 

Strategic Plan Priority Areas 

Economy: N/A 

Governance: Intermunicipal relations 

Social: Affordable housing 

Culture: N/A 

Environment: N/A 

 

Other Impacts 

Policy: 

Legislative/Legal: 

Interdepartmental: 

 

Summary 

 

Following a presentation to the Capital Region Board on sponsorship options, Habitat for 

Humanity sent the same request to every Capital Region municipality asking for a $7,500 

contribution towards the Jimmy and Rossalyn Carter Work Project.  The total of these 

contributions, if all municipalities agree to contribute, would make the Capital Region Board 

a Canada Level Sponsor. 

 

Communication Plan 

 

Following Council’s decision, Mayor Carr will communicate the decision by letter to Habitat 

for Humanity on Council’s behalf.  

 

Enclosure 

1  Habitat for Humanity Letter 


